






graduating in the fall of 2011. I was the first scholar in the program, therefore didn't experience all of
the classes and events that the program had to offer as it grew. I did, however,  join in quarterly
meetings, team building activities, and some volunteer activities.

I loved my college experience at OSU. I was able to obtain a Federal Work Study program that allowed
me to work for the Stillwater Children's Museum which is now the Oklahoma Wondertorium. It
allowed me to work in the classrooms around Stillwater engaging with children, doing Math, Science,
and Reading activities. After I taught a few years at Bowring Elementary, I went to Oklahoma Wesleyan
to obtain my Master's Degree. I obtained my Master's degree in Educational Leadership in 2015. I have
taught for 8 years and served as a counselor for 1 year. Next year I will begin teaching 5th grade at
Ranch Heights Elementary.   

The LFYS Program was started in 2006 when Barry W. and Karen Lowe announced their partnership with
Oklahoma State University, endowing $1 million at OSU with the intention to help students in the
Bartlesville Public School system earn a college degree from OSU. In 2008, the LFYS Program expanded
by setting up endowments at Oklahoma Wesleyan University and Rogers State University. 

The LFYS Program was created in honor of Barry's parents, Wilbur D. and
Grace Laverne Snyder-Lowe. They encouraged Barry to better his life
through higher education. Barry and Karen wished to honor their advice and
impact motivated students who need help obtaining a college degree, but
may not have the means or knowledge to enable them to receive college
degrees.  

"I received the LFYS Program scholarship at the end of my Junior Year in 
High School. With the LFYS Program, I was able to tour Oklahoma State
University. When I graduated high school in 2007, the LFYS Program
helped with the cost for me to go to OSU for 4 years. I went to OSU in the
fall of 2007 and obtained a bachelor's in Elementary Education, 



Matched in October 2017, Mariel and Mary Beth Buchanan have had the opportunity
to grow a strong relationship over the past few years. Mariel is a Junior at BHS and
Mary Beth is an Administrative Assistant at Tri County Tech. They've enjoyed
activities like going out to dinner, bowling, flying tee, and museums among many
others.    

Mary Beth commented, "I find it interesting that Mariel and I, with our age, cultural, and socio-economic
differences, share many foundational similarities like religious background, having loving parents, respect for
others, and a strong work ethic. I think the most significant thing I've gained is a new friend that I admire and
enjoy spending time with!" Mariel commented, "Mary Beth has been an absolute blessing, she has such a big
heart. Mary Beth pushes me to be a better person, she gives me advice, she is all ears about anything I want and
need to talk about. She helps me with school, work, and many other things. I am very thankful to have Mary
Beth as a mentor." Mariel's parents "enjoy how happy she is when they hang out. We feel very comfortable with
her and are happy to know she is safe and having a good time."



Billing Analyst at Verizon RN at St. Francis Hospital

"College was kind of my awakening into adulthood. I
never knew what I wanted to be or what I wanted to
do with my life. I had some ideas, like being a doctor,
a nurse, or a teacher. I changed my major many
times, until finally I chose accounting.  It was the
least likely major, and it's also the one that I love,
and enjoy doing.  If I could give any advice, it would
be to never stop learning and to never stop trying
new things."

Program start: 2007 Program start: 2007

Mentor: Cindy Dronyk Mentor: Joan Matthews

"Not only have I found a way to pay for college, but
going through the program, I have grown and
learned the importance of being involved in my
community and school. Thank you so much for all
the services this organization provides students. One
day I hope to pay it forward. " I am thankful for those
who played an important role in the program, giving
me a foundation,  a way to get to college,  and a way
to be successful in life..." 

2019 College GPA: 3.17
College Retention: 79% 
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- Total Class of 2019 Volunteer Hours: 391

- Class of 2019 GPA Average: 3.64

- 2019 National Average GPA: 3.0

- Class of 2019 Average ACT: 26

- 2019 National Average ACT: 20.7
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